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12 September 2016 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 6 Bikeability  

Bikability Week is from the 10th to the 14th October 2016. 

Please can you ensure your child brings in their bike, lock, helmet and appropriate 

outdoor clothing to be changed into every day. 

Children will be required to take their bikes home every day, but if this is difficult please 

come in and see me. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to ask. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Laura Sandon-Webb 

Willow Class Teacher 
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